
 

Halloween Parties  

*We will be having our Halloween parties on                      

Thursday and Friday, October 29 and 30.  

MRS. KRIS’S KINDERGARTEN PARTY WILL BE ON 

FRIDAY ONLY! 

*If your child does not attend either day, we invite them to 

come to one of our parties from 9AM-12PM. 

*Although we will still be celebrating birthdays and holidays 

at our school, we are not allowing treats to be sent and 

passed out at this time. We will provide the children with a 

special snack and plenty of extra fun activities on these days. 

Thanks for understanding.  

*On our Halloween Party Days– Thursday and Friday, 

October 29 and 30, please send your child to school wearing 

their costume. Please avoid any hand held, or additional 

pieces to their costume. If your child stays for lunch, please 

send a full change of clothes for the afternoon. 


